
I am writing in opposition to Senate Bill  SB-1530 

 

This bill, as written, will have little positive impact on our climate and way too 
negative of an impact on the citizens of Oregon through higher prices, exorbitantly 
increased taxes and the destruction of our natural resource jobs in timber, dairy, and 
fishing as well as our trucking companies. 
 

We are recently retired, and are in a position to live out our lives, including 

normal inflation, without being a burden on our children or the 
welfare/medicare system. The passage of this bill could change 
that. 

 

At the very least, turn it over to a vote of the people.  
 

Sincerely, 
Christine Kell 
Tillamook, Oregon 

 
 
 


